Public Notice
Town of Santa Clara
Work Session

The Santa Clara Town Board has scheduled a work session for Monday, March 28, 2022, at 3:00 P.M. at
the Santa Clara Town Hall, 5367 State Route 30, Saranac Inn. The purpose of this work session is for
the Town Board to study the proposed Short Term Rental Law and the comments submitted by

the public. The public is welcome to attended but there will be NO comments taken from the
public at this work session.



